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Farmers do not need more regulation or Government laws.  We have labor laws and 

that's all that is required.  We need to stop finding Loop holes and work within the 

system.  Every new law is getting more complicated for the people and requires 

lawyers.  Our constitution states that we should govern ourselves and that a fifth 

grader should be able to understand our laws.  We are headed into socialism with a 

bill like this.  STOP and bring Oregon back to the awesome living State that we were. 


